To,

Aqualis Inspection Services,
106, Damascus Street, Al Qusais Ind. Area 4,

Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

From,

Hills & Fort Construction LLC.

Subject: - PROJECT COMPLETION LETTER.

Dear Aqualis Team,

| am writing this letter to extend my appreciation towards for successful completion of
inspection services by AQUALIS team on the PROJECT: EMP-031-TR-399 - Construction,
Completion and Maintenance in the Defects Liability Period, the Chilled Water Piping
Network Extension to “The S Tower” at Tecom A, on time that too with great efficiency.
We really appreciate your effort and professionalism with which you have contributed to ‘

completing the project well on time by your team. l

Once again, we would like to thank you and congratulate Aqualis for their hard work and

dedication.

Wishing you all the best and good luck ahead.

Best Regards,
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Manager (Quality & Materials) -

HILLS & FORT CONSTRUCTION L.L.C.
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